
Portobello  Councillor
‘appalled’  at  news  of
possible court appeal

News was released this morning that the campaign group PPAG
are to lodge an appeal at the Court of Session against the
decision handed down earlier this month relating to the plans
the council have to build a new Portobello High School in
Portobello Park.

The Reporter has spoken with Councillor Maureen Child about
the latest news

listen to ‘Councillor Maureen Child’ on Audioboo

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2012/03/portobello-councillor-appalled-at-news-of-possible-court-appeal/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2012/03/portobello-councillor-appalled-at-news-of-possible-court-appeal/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2012/03/portobello-councillor-appalled-at-news-of-possible-court-appeal/
http://audioboo.fm/boos/731888-councillor-maureen-child

